
 

 

  

Rail Projects Victoria 

Level 17, 222 Exhibition Street, 
 Melbourne VIC 3000 

T 1800 551 927 

 

 
 
  
 
 
Ms Aime Bigornia 
Land, Planning and Environment Lead 
Rail Network Alliance 
628 Bourke Street 
MELBOURNE   VIC   3000  
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Bigornia 
 
PROPOSAL: Works outside designated project land – Western Portal stage 3  
ADDRESS: Lloyd Street and City Link/Moonee Ponds Creek Trail, Kensington  
  
Thank you for your email dated 6 June 2022 which provided plans and reports for the proposed 
works outside designated project land (Appendix A) referred to above. In accordance with Schedule 
70 to Clause 43.02 Design and Development Overlay, the email requested Rail Projects Victoria (a 
division of the Major Transport Infrastructure Authority) (RPV) provide a written response approving 
the proposed development prior to formal application with the Department of Environment, Land 
Water and Planning (DELWP).  
 
RPV is responsible for the planning and delivery of the Metro Tunnel project. RPV has been 
delegated referral authority powers on behalf of the Secretary to the Department of Transport under 
Design & Development Overlay 70 (DDO70).  
 
The response below relates to the plans and reports which were provided to RPV on 12 May 2022. 
 
Should a permit application be made to DELWP with plans and reports in accordance with the plans 
assessed, and subsequently referred to RPV, RPV would provide the following response: 
 
Referral response: 
RPV has reviewed the following plans and reports prepared by Rail Network Alliance:  
 

• Western Portal Stage 3 Planning Application Report 14 October 2021 
• Appendix A – WP3 Certificate of Title and Title Plans 
• Appendix B - WP3 Site Plans and Section Drawings 
• Appendix C – W3 Ecological Assessment Memorandum 

• Appendix D – WP3 Stakeholder Responses 
 
Pursuant to Section 56(1) of the Planning and Environment Act 1987, RPV does not object to the 
grant of a planning permit.  
  

tel:1800%20551%20927


 

 

  

For any queries in relation to the above, please contact Andrea Meagher, Planning and Environment 
Manager on 03 9655 6151 or email at planningapprovals@railprojects.vic.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Karoline Ware 
Director – Land, Planning & Environment 
 
5 / 7 / 2022 
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Appendix A 

 

Figure 1.0 Works outside project land boundary – Lloyd Street & City Link/Moonee Ponds Creek Trail
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Figure 2.0 Lloyd Street – works outside project land boundary 



 

 

  

 

Figure 3.0 City Link/Moonee Ponds Creek Trail - works outside project land boundary 


